





                                                                                                                                             








       Buenos Aires, August 25, 2006
Dear National Coordinator, 

I have the pleasure of inviting you to attend the XLVI Meeting of the Summit Implementation Review Group (SIRG) at the Ministerial level in order to carry out the transfer of the Chairmanship of the Summit Process to the Government of the Republic of Trinidad and Tobago.  This meeting will be held in Washington, D.C., on September 12, 2006 at OAS Headquarters.
As you know, in the XLV Meeting of the SIRG, the Ministers of Foreign Affairs of the hemisphere offered their support in order that Trinidad and Tobago host the Fifth Summit of the Americas and agreed to transfer the Chairmanship of the Process at the beginning of the month of September to facilitate bringing this process to a satisfactory end.

To achieve this goal attached please find the agenda and the registration form for the XLVI Ministerial meeting of the SIRG.
As on previous occasions, I reaffirm our commitment to the success of our efforts and take this opportunity to renew to you the assurances of my highest consideration.

Ambassador Roberto GARCIA MORITAN Secretary of Foreign Affairs

Ministry of Foreign Affairs,

International Trade and Worship

Republic of Argentina
cc: Summits of the Americas Secretariat, OAS
XLVI GRIC / SIRG
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